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Christopher Shull

9711 SW QUAIL POST ROAD

PORTLAND, OR 97219

 

November 21, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

I applaud efforts to address ecological damage and overcrowding in the Central Oregon wilderness regions, but

urge the USFS to consider that mountaineering in the region requires attention to weather windows and short-

notice planning. Please adjust your plan to accommodate Oregon mountaineers and iconic organizations like the

Mazamas who are not only users of these areas but historically good stewards to the region.

 

 

Sincerely,

Christopher Shull

 


